
NOTICE 

'A seminar on "Measures of Government for the development of S. C/s. T" 
organized by the IQAC in association with Seminar Committee of Asansol Girls' 
College will be held on 27/09/2023 at 12 noon in the Seminar Hall. AIl students 
and staff are requested to attend the programme & make it a complete success. 
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